“Festial 2024

31 May - 1 June
10 - 27 July

Dear All

As we launch a new festival year, you will see that we have adopted
the strapline ‘a world class festival in the South Downs'.

We genuinely hope that this description accurately represents
what we do in and around Petworth each year. If you check out our
website you will see a whole collection of wonderful endorsements
from last year’s audiences and we can only hope that we manage
to emulate these over the coming months.

There is much that is new this year, not least our ‘look and feel’,
but the essence of the Petworth Festival is unchanged: if it’s on
at the festival it will be of the highest quality, whatever the genre.
We look forward to seeing you in June, July and - of course - in
October when our focus again turns to the world of written word....
Thank you as ever for your support.

Stewart Collins and the Petworth Festival team



